
 
ARRIS 
2500 Walsh Ave., Santa Clara, CA 95051 United States 

  
 
Date: November 24, 2020 
 
 
 

 
We, ARRIS declare that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13 in 2.4GHz 
band and any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following 
product. 
 
FCC ID: GZ5NVG578HLX 
 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jorge Villarreal 
Product Compliance Director 
ARRIS 
Tel: (215) 323-1697 
E-mail: Jorge.Villarreal@commscope.com 


